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Lesley Austin
Regulatory Coordinator, Regulatory Affairs 
Tel      416-495-6505 
Fax     416-495-6072 
Email:  Lesley.Austin@enbridge.com 

 
 
April 5, 2012 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)  

Pollution Probe Motion (the “Motion”) 
Renewable Natural Gas Program Application  
Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) File Numbers EB-2011-0242 / EB-2011-0283 

 
On March 26, 2012, Pollution Probe filed a Motion for an order of the Board that the 
Applicants provide a full and adequate response to Pollution Probe’s interrogatory, 
particularly on the “free rider” issue.  Enbridge has reviewed Union Gas Limited’s April 5, 
2012 responding argument to the Motion.  Enbridge supports the position of Union Gas 
that an appropriate response to the interrogatory from Pollution Probe has been provided 
and Enbridge has no further submissions in this regard. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Lesley Austin 
Regulatory Coordinator, Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
cc: Mr. F. Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP (via email and courier) 
 All Interested Parties EB-2011-0242 (via email) 


